
 

With the first school term coming to an end, the Rhino sports team would like to thank you all 
for your continued support. We’ve had an amazing first term and cannot wait to get started in 
the new year. We are excited to announce clubs are now available to book onto for terms 3 
and 4. If your child attended a club in the first term, they are guaranteed to have a space 
however you will still need to sign them up.  

If you would like to book them on, please head over to our website 

Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/good-shepherd 

We have made a few changes for the new term with some new sessions available: 

Monday 3.15-4.15pm- Multisport YR-6 

Tuesday 3.15-4:15pm- Basketball Y1-6  

Wednesday 3.15-4.15pm Gymnastics Y1-6 

Thursday 3:15-4:15pm Football YR-6 

Friday 3.15-4.15pm Performing Arts Y1-6 

We also still have places Available for Christmas Camp to secure your place please head 
over to: Rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/camps 

Rhino Sports are Ofsted registered and do accept a range of childcare vouchers. If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. Either email us on 
rhinosportsacademy@gmail.com or our contact number is 07894713006. 

We wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year from all of us at Rhino sports 
academy. 

https://rhinosportsacademy.co.uk/good-shepherd/

